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LATE SUBMISSION FROM DRAKE TRAILERS PTY LTD 

On 13 October 2014, the Anti-Dumping Commission received a submission from Drake 
Trailers Pty Ltd (Drake Trailers). 

The Commission's final report for the investigation is due to be provided to the Parliamentary 
Secretary to the Minister for Industry (Parliamentary Secretary) on or before 27 October 
2014. 

Section 269TEA(4) of the Customs Act 1901 states that the Commissioner of the Anti­
Dumping Commission (the Commissioner) is not obliged to have regard to any submission 
made in response to the statement of essential facts (SEF) that is received more than 20 
days after publication of the SEF, if to do so would, in the Commissioner's opinion, prevent 
the timely preparation of the final report to the Parliamentary Secretary. 

In accordance with this provision and given the imminent due date of the final report, the 
Commissioner will not have regard to this submission, as to do so would prevent the timely 
preparation of the final report to the Parliamentary Secretary. 

Drake Trailers were advised of this decision on 15 October 2014. The Commission will 
consider Drake Trailers' submission as an exemption enquiry should dumping duties by 
imposed by the Parliamentary Secretary. 

Kerry Taylor 
Director, Operations 4 
16 October 2014 
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